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I would urge this committee to make sure this bill never sees the light of day. Please 

don’t do what appears on the surface to be the right thing to do all under the guise of 

equal rights or whatever the catch phrase is today. Parents should be the ones to 

guide their children through the different phases of their life especially during those 

years when their child is unsure of lots of things. Don’t put the state in the position of 

making decisions that only parents should be making. Take note of what’s going on 

in Europe. We don’t need to go down that path.  

God made us male and female.  

Thank you. 


